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COURSE REPETITION – VARIABLE UNITS 
 
Students may be permitted to enroll in variable unit open-entry/open-exit courses as 
many times as necessary to enable them to complete the entire curriculum of the 
course once as long as the courses are not cooperative work experience courses which 
are variable unit and open-entry/open-exit. 
 
After successfully completing the course, students may not repeat variable unit open 
entry/open-exit courses unless: 
 

 The course is required for legally mandated training; or 

 The course is a special class for students with disabilities which needs to be 
repeated; or 

 Repetition of the course is justified by extenuating circumstances; or 

 A significant amount of time has elapsed since a student’s initial successful 
completion of a course; or 

 The student wishes to repeat the course to alleviate substandard work. 
 
Whenever a student enrolls for a subsequent time in a physical education activity 
course offered for open entry/open exit, the enrollment will count as a repetition of the 
course. 
 
See Board Policy 4225 
 
Reference: 

 Title 5 Sections 55044 and 55043 
 

Adopted 1/18/11 

Revised 6/13/17 


